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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O, BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

February 15, 1972

Glenn 0il Company
10518 Riverside Dr.
N. Hollywood, California 91602

Attention: Mr. K. P. West

Re: Glen 0il Company State Well No. 1,
located 1650 feet from the North
line and 660 feet from the West
line of Section 2, Township 15
North, Range 32 East, Harding
County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

A8 no activity has been reported concerning the above-
described well for more than two years, Mr. J. E. Kapteina,
Oil and Gas Inspector for District IV of the Commission
has recommended that the well be Plugged. Therefore, I
am advising you by this letter that you must recommence
drilling operations by March 1, 1972, and file the appro-
priate forms advising the Commission of such drilling
operations, or a case will be get for you to show cause
why the well should not be Plugged and abandoned.

If you have any questions, Please contact Mr. Kapteina
827-2533, 0il Conservation Commission, Santa Fe, New Mexico.

Yours very truly,

GEORGE M. HATCH
Attorney

GMH/dr
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